
 

  

                MEDIA INVITE 

 

04 August 2017 

POST EXCO MEDIA BRIEFING AND UPDATES ON VUWANI 

The Limpopo Provincial Government cordially invites Members of 
the Media to the Post Exco Media Briefing, wherein we will outline 
the decisions of the meeting held on the 3rd of August 2017. The 
Provincial Spokesperson Mr Phuti Seloba will reflect on the 
outcomes of Vuwani. 

 

The Media Briefing will be held as follows: 

 
Date  : 07 August 2017 

Time  : 10h00 

Venue : 4th Floor Boardroom, Office of the Premier, Mowaneng Building, 
Polokwane  

  

         


